
 

 

2023 – 2024 SUBSCRIPTIONS 

*** Now Due *** 

Subscriptions for the 2023-24 season are unchanged and now due. You must 

be a financial member of the New Zealand Aerobatic Club to participate in club 

events and receive the E-newsletter. 

Please forward your cheque for $35.00 to: 

The Administrator NZ Aerobatic Club 

49 Halpin Dr, Lincoln, Canterbury 7608 

(021) 217 9170 or torque_roll@hotmail.com for further information 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

Name: 

Address: 

Phone Numbers: 

Email: 

Direct Payment to ANZ Bank 06 0807 0351020 00 

If Direct Bank Transfer please include name in transfer detail and also fill out 

your address details on the form and email/post to the address above. 
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